
Our Advent Calendar Christmas
Gift Suggestion #8

Christmas suggestions for Hearts fans:

Why not treat your loved one to a Hearts Christmas jumper?!
The jumper was a bestseller at Tynecastle last year and is now
available in both adult and children sizes. Price £35 for
adult; £25 for children – available online via the Hearts
website or at the Hearts shop at Tynecastle.

Hearts Christmas team will be pleased to take your calls on
0131 200 7271 or 0131 200 7282. This line will operate 10am –
5pm Monday – Friday.

Or, if you get fed up with the Christmas offerings on the
television on the big day and have had enough of Granny Isabel
moaning about the cost of Christmas and how it was different
in her younger days, why not lose yourself in a good book? The
Edinburgh Reporter’s Mike Smith’s Hearts Greatest Games is a
must-read for every Jambo.

From  the  thousands  of  matches  ever  played  by  Heart  of
Midlothian, stretching from the club’s Victorian foundation to
the  Vladimir  Romanov  era,  here  are  50  of  Hearts’  most
glorious,  epochal  and  thrilling  games  of  all!  Expertly
presented  in  evocative  historical  context,  and  described
incident-by-incident  in  atmospheric  detail,  Hearts  Greatest
Games  offers  a  terrace  ticket  back  in  time,  taking  in
everything from the club’s first national honour, the Scottish
Cup win of 1891, to the historic Edinburgh derby Scottish cup
win of 2012.  Get the book here
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